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Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement 

Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click 

here to bookmark these pages. 
 

 

 

                                      

 

Applications for Queen’s Nurse Are Now Open 

 

The application process to become a Queen’s Nurse via The Queen’s Nursing 

Institute is now live. Details including guidance on how to register for a  Unique 

Reference Number, general criteria, and application process can be found here. 

The deadline for applications and all supporting contributions is 5pm on 

15 June 2021. 

 

 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.qni.org.uk/nursing-in-the-community/queens-nurses/apply-become-queens-nurse/


 

 
 

Funded ACP Trainee Places- Applications Invited 
 
Please find through this link, correspondence from Amanda Fisher (Programme 
Director, HCV Faculty of Advanced) regarding Round 2 of the ACP Application 
Process in 21/22. 
  
Also available for your information are the following documents: 
  

• ACP Programme University Cohort details 

• Faculty ACP Recruitment Timeline 
 

There are places still available at York and Hull Universities for the ACP 
programme so they inviting more applications.  The application window will be 
open from the 10 May to 4 June 2021. Please ensure you submit any 
applications during this time via the online system (details in the attached 
correspondence). If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact carly.mcintyre@hey.nhs.uk 

 

 

 
 

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning 

Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
 

 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=5052
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=5054
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=5053
mailto:carly.mcintyre@hey.nhs.uk
mailto:sam.varo@nhs.net

